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KBC Advisors | Chicago 
330 W. Chestnut Street, Suite 2E 
Hinsdale, IL 60521 
+1 773 453 7020 

July 22nd, 2025 
 
Gahanna City Council 
200 S. Hamilton Road 
Gahanna, OH 43230 
 
Clarification Regarding the Undisclosed Prospective Tenant Referenced in 
the 7/21/2025 Committee of the Whole meeting. 
 
Dear Members of Council, 
 
Thank you again for your time, thoughtful questions and careful consideration of the 
proposed Ordinance No. 0030-2025 in last night’s Committee of the Whole Meeting.  
 
As shared during the meeting last night, Ownership has received a Request for 
Proposal to Lease Gahanna Logistics Center from a prospective tenant. While the 
identity of the Company cannot be disclosed at this time, I can confirm that the 
interest party is not a Fortune 100, undisclosed E-Commerce company discussed in 
the July 7th memo circulated from Council Member Bowers.  
 
The prospective tenant is a recognized national wholesaler whose products are 
commonly used by many of the small businesses currently operating in Gahanna. 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to clarify this matter and respectfully request this 
statement be distributed to all Council members.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jonathan Postweiler 
KBC Advisors  
(773) 453-7020 
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